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FROM HASA PRESIDENT: 
 
A “BIG” THANK YOU to everyone who joined or renewed their membership with 
HASA in 2013.  You are the people who keep the club going and give us the ability to 
provide top notch entertainment, a great  facility with great wood floors to dance, and our 
renowned southern food and hospitality.  We are recruiting members to join our volunteer 
team to assist with promoting parties.  Areas we need volunteers:  Food, Decorating, Set-
Up/Take Down, Phone Tree, and Ways & Means Committee  Please call Robert 
Honeycutt PH: 910-214-2858, hrob7@intrstar.net to let him know the area you will be 
interested to volunteer. 
 
It’s not too late – you can still join or renew your HASA membership.  Only $25.00 for 
the year thru  Dec 31, 2013.  You will get in free the  night you join if a DJ is playing.  
After that it is only $5.00 admission fee when a DJ is playing.  Great value for your 
money!   Good music, entertainment, dancing, food, and fellowship. Your opportunity to 
meet old and new friends.  That’s worth more than what money can buy! 
 
We appreciate everyone who attends our parties.  Please let me know if you have any 
ideas, suggestions that we can do to improve HASA for you.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 
H. Robert Honeycutt 
President 
HASA 
 


